
 

NOTICE 

 

EXTENSION OF THE CLOSING DATE FOR PRINCIPAL POST BULLETIN 
VOLUME 1 OF 2022. 

The Department notes that the closing date of the published bulletin is the 13th 
August 2022 which is not a working day for the Department. In view of above 
explanation, the closing date for the principal bulletin  is therefore extended to 

18 AUGUST 2022.  

 

However the management plan issued alongside this bulletin remain 
unchanged. It is the intention of the Department to ensure that all schools have 
managers. 

 

The Department wishes to apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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MR Q LUTHULI 
ACTING CHIEF  DIRECTOR 
PROVINCIAL OFFICE 
HRM&D 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


